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BY EMAIL AND RESS 

December 23, 2022 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Marconi, 

EB-2022-0140 – Hydro One Networks Inc. Leave to Construct Application – Chatham by Lakeshore 

– Project Manager and Post Approval Conditions  

 

In accordance with Schedule B, of the Ontario Energy Board’s (“OEB”) Decision and Order (the “Order”), 

regarding the Hydro One leave to construct application for a new 230 kV transmission line from Chatham 

Switching Station to Lakeshore Transformer Station (“the Project”) dated November 24, 2022, Hydro One is 

providing notification to the OEB of the designated project manager.  

 

Mehrgan Mazaheri, the Project Manager, is an employee of Hydro One. His name and information on how 

to contact him will be provided to the appropriate landowners as well as being clearly posted on the project 

construction site.  

 

The project manager will continue to be responsible for the Hydro One scope of the Project – including that 

all conditions of approval for the Project have been met.  

 

Contact Information:  

Mehrgan Mazaheri  

Hydro One – Chatham x Lakeshore Project Manager  

 

Address:     Hydro One Networks Inc.  

483 Bay Street, South Tower, 12th Floor 

Toronto, ON M5G 2P5  

 

Phone:     1-877-345-6799  

 

Email:     Community.Relations@HydroOne.com 
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Additionally, Hydro One would like to take this opportunity to inform the OEB that Hydro One has 

successfully completed the Class Environmental Assessment, with the final Environmental Study Report 

received by the Ministry of Environment Conservation and Parks on October 28, 2022. 

 

This correspondence has been filed using the Ontario Energy Board’s Regulatory Electronic Submission 

System.  

  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

Joanne Richardson 


